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Educare: Half Term and week commencing 1st June 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Educare over half term will only by available on Wednesday and Thursday at Ashburton 

Primary School.  The arrangements for this will continue as normal for the children of Key 

Workers only. 

 

From 1st June, we will be running Educare at Buckfastleigh Primary School.  

 

If you need to change your days, please email admin@buckfastleigh.devon.sch.uk to inform us. 

Educare is for children of key workers and vulnerable children where it has been agreed that they 

need to be in Educare. If your circumstances at home have changed and you need to start using 

Educare, please email Kirsty Sparks on admin@buckfastleigh.devon.sch.uk or message your child’s 

class teacher on Class Dojo. We will contact you to discuss this and look to provide appropriate 

support. Every child who can be safely cared for at home should be.  

 

Important information for the Buckfastleigh Site 

 

 We will be operating a one way system for the school gates.  

 Parents must enter the site through the top gate by the adventure playground and then, 

after drop off, exit down the steps and round to the front exit.  

 Parents must drop off and pick up outside the Year 4 classroom on the back playground.  

Please don’t come right up to the classroom door.   

 A staff member will be around to direct you.  

 No parents will be allowed to come into the school building.  

 Staff members are on site each day to work with the children so everyone will see a 

familiar face.  

 The day runs from 9am-3pm. 

 

Kind regards  

 

 

 
 

Eddie Brown 
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